

13th September 2021

Book Plate Initiative

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to remind you about our book plate initiative.

A huge thank you to all of the families who have kindly donated a book already. The books you have bought and brought into school are absolutely fantastic and will be cherished by our children.

If you would like to contribute to the initiative, there is still time! We wish to fill the library with a diverse range of books that will cater for all of our children's interests and to do this, we are kindly requesting your help. Therefore, we are inviting all of our families to donate a new book to our library.

If you are able to help us, we ask that you choose a book from the list selected by the children in your child's previous class and purchase it. The children selected the books on their class list and chose them because they are the books they want to borrow, share and read.

We're using SignUp.com to organise donated library books.

Here's how it works in 3 easy steps:

- 1) Click on the relevant class link to see our SignUp on SignUp.com.
- 2) Review the options listed and choose the book(s) you like and would like to purchase to donate.
- 3) Sign up! It's easy you will NOT need to register an account or keep a password on SignUp.com.

Note: SignUp.com does not share your email address with anyone. If you prefer not to use your email address, please contact Mrs Canham or Mrs Bell via email who can sign you up manually.





When you have chosen which book you will buy, please select it on the list and then other families will know that it will be or has been purchased (so as not to buy multiple copies of the same book!) When your chosen book is returned to school, we will write your child's / family's name inside so everyone can see who it was donated by and it can be placed inside Park Grove's library for years to come and be remembered for yours and their generous contribution to it.

If your child loves a particular book that isn't on the class list, we also welcome it into school so long as it is new. Please choose and buy your book by 24th September. Many thanks for your support with the school library and your investment in our children's pleasure of books.

Best wishes,

Amy Canham Aimee Bell

<u>a.canham@ebor.academy</u> <u>a.bell@ebor.academy</u>

